
NOTICE OF ANNAPOLIS CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING 
   Notice is hereby given that the Annapolis City Council will hold a 
public hearing on Monday, February 26, 2024, at 7.00 p.m. in 
Mayor John T. Chambers, Jr., City Council Chambers, 160 Duke of 
Gloucester Street, Annapolis, MD 21401 on the following item: 
Public Hearings: 
 

• Ordinance 5-23 - Title 22 - Adequate Public Facilities - City 
Code Update – For the purpose of updating Title 22 of the City 
Code regarding Adequate Public Facility certification of 
development and redevelopment; and generally related to 
Title 22. 
• Ordinance 26-23 - Forest Conservation Plan Appeals – For 
the purpose of closing a loophole in the Forest Conservation 
Plan provisions of the City Code concerning forest clearing; 
changing the Forest Conservation Plan appeals body from the  
Building Board of Appeals to the Board of Appeals; and 
generally related to the Maryland Forest Conservation Act and 
Planned Unit Development regulations. 

   The above legislation on the City Council agenda for public 
hearing can be viewed on the City’s website at: 
https://annapolismd.legistar.com/Legislation.aspx 
 

CAP 8/007 Feb. 12, 19                                                                                   7582064 


